
	

By: Desi Hesseltine
	 On November 16, 1995, Samuel 
Albert Ollinger, otherwise known 
as “Peabody,” was born to proud 
parents John and Mary Ollinger. He 
has one sister, Olivia. Sam said his 
favorite family activity is camping 
at the Iowa State Fair, which they 
do every year. Overall, Sam admires 
the “funniness” of his family. Also, 
he likes how they are always up for 
a good time.
	 Sam has been involved in many 
different things during his stay at 
Keota High School. Those include 
golf, baseball, track, football, FFA, 
and basketball manager. Overall, 
Sam’s favorites are basketball 
manager and golf.
	 The classes Sam has enjoyed 
most at KHS are Speech and Public 
Communications with Bill Hultman 
because, “ he taught me a lot about 
life.”

	 Samuel said the most memorable 
moment of his childhood was 
getting his first dirt bike and 
going riding on it. In Jr. High, 
Sam still remembers when he 
went undefeated in 8th grade 
football under Coach Bundy’s 
guide. 
	 Moving up on the ladder, 
Sam’s favorite high school 
memory was managing 
the boy’s basketball 
team and going all the 
way to Wells Fargo for 
the State Basketball 
Tournament. In his 
spare time, Peabody 
enjoys “hanging with 
friends and stirrin’ up 
some trouble having 
a good time.”
	 After high school, 
Sam plans to attend 
Kirkwood Community 

College to be a CNC Technician. 
In ten years, he hopes to be 

back in Keota and starting a 
family. The most important 

qualities he possesses to 
get him there are that he 
has a ton of hard work and 
determination in him. 

	  Three things Sam 
wants to accomplish in 

his lifetime are to get 
through college, get 
a salary paid job, and 
have fun while doing 
it.
	  After he leaves 
KHS, he will certainly 
miss “always being 
with his buds.” Sam’s 

advice to future KHS 
seniors is, “Senior 
year flies by, so drive 
fast, take chances, 

and have fun.”
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Mrs. Conrad,
Staff

Korner Kreamery, 
because I love 

their waffle cones.

Emily Baetsle,
12th

Walkers, because 
they have the best 

ice cream.

Brittney Weber, 
11th

Walkers.

Abby Schulte,
10th

Korner Kreamery, 
because they have a 

better selection.

Bianca Cardona, 
9th

Walkers, because 
they have the best 
ice cream and food. 

Jack Eakins,
8th

Walkers, because 
they have french 

fries.

Brianna Duwa,
7th

Korner Kreamery, be-
cause they have my 
favorite ice cream.

Question of the Week: Which is the best, Korner Kreamery or Walkers? By Erin Chalupa

By Emily Baetsle
	 On Tues., April 15, 2014 KCRG’s Kaj 
O’Mara came to Keota and talked to 
the elementary kids about weather 
and safety tips. He showed them 
different weather clips and told 
them how to stay safe in severe 
weather. At the end, he asked the 
kids if any of them had questions 
and many raised their hands to ask 
really good questions. After the 
assembly, the elementary Student 
Council took him on a tour and 
he was really impressed with the 
school’s tunnel. The event was also 
featured on the 6:00 p.m. news that 
evening.

KCRG MAKES 
A VISITHow will Seniors respond 

the second time around?
By Emily Baetsle
	 This week, we asked a Senior 
the same question they were 
asked in The Eagle’s Wing when 
they were in 7th grade. Let’s 
see how their responses have 
changed over the years... 

Q: What is the most expensive 
thing you’ve bought and what 
was it worth?

Kayla Baker
7th: 
I once spent $300 
on clothes, and 
it was worth it 
because I love 
shopping.

 
12th : A $400 
laptop, and 
it was worth 
it because I 
use it a lot.
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World Food 
Prize at ISU

By Maggie Baker
	 On April 14, Ms. Lenius’ 
Advanced Comp students, 
Brittany Baumert, Katrina Weber, 
and Maggie Baker, attended the 
World Food Prize Iowa Youth 
Institute. This took place in Ames 
at the Iowa State University 
campus. 
	 This year’s conference honored 
the 100th Year Anniversary of 
Norman Borlaug’s birth. The 
conference required a paper 
describing and solving a major 
problem in a Third World country, 
which the students spent time 
working on in class. 
	 The day was spent discussing 
these problems and solutions 
with many students from around 
the state. In all, it was a great day.

ADVANCED COMP 

TAKES A TRIP
SAM HOPES TO SETTLE DOWN WHERE HE BEGAN

76 Progressives 

visit Maplewood
By Desi Hesseltine
	 On April 13, 2014, the 76 
Progressives 4-H Club took a 
trip to Maplewood Manor in 
Keota to celebrate Easter. While 
there, the residents had many 
opportunities to interact with 
the members. Ring toss, Bingo, 
and picture drawing were all 
part of the festivities that took 
place. Overall, it was a good 
opportunity for the residents to 
interact with the 4-H members.

4-H NEWS

	 Members draw pictures of Easter 
eggs with the residents.

FARM SAFETY DAY AT KHS

KHS 2013-2014 BASKETBALL SEASON AWARDS
Keota Eagle Team Awards 2013-2014 

MVP Kolton Greiner & Luke Lyle 
MIP Nate Owen & Justin Hultman 
NEW COMER OF THE YEAR Zach Mousel & Isaiah Hahn 
HUSTLE AWARD Derek Berg & Nate Sieren 
COACH OF THE YEAR Dan Stout 

 

All Conference 
1st Team Luke Lyle & Kolton Greiner 
2nd Team Nate Owen 
Honorable Mention Derek Berg & Justin Hultman 
 

Records 
Luke Lyle 3 point goals made in season 75 
Luke Lyle Rebounds in a Career 682 

Kolton Greiner 3 Point goals in a Career 132 
25 wins Tied for the most in school history in a season 
 

Des Moines Register All State 2nd team Luke Lyle 
 3rd Team Kolton Greiner 
Iowa Newspaper Association 2nd Team Kolton Greiner 
IBCA All Sub-State Team  Luke Lyle & Kolton 

Greiner 
 

 

JV 2013-2014 Award Winners 
Hustle Award Mariah Lyle 
Best Defensive Player Award Raigan Sprouse 
Most Improved Hannah Reed 
Spirit Award Erin Chalupa 
Coaches Award Cortney Hyman 
 

Varsity 2013-2014 Award Winners 
Hustle Award Brooke Sieren 
Best Defensive Player Award Madison Sheetz 
Most Improved Maggie Baker 
Spirit Award Callie Greiner 
Coaches Award Sierra Lyle 
 

Eagle Award 
Pride and Commitment  Kelsi Sieren 
1st Team SICL & IBCA All-Region 
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Kelsi Sieren 

SICL Honorable Mention  Madison Sieren 
& Madison 
Sheetz 

 

	 Kaj O’Mara shows a picture of 
lighting and talks about how fast 
it can travel.

	 Kaj talks 
about flash 
flood safety 
and what to 
do when it 
occurs.

	 At the end of the assembly, Kaj 
had the kids ask him questions.

	 Senior boys Justin Hultman, Sam Ollinger, Derek Berg, Kolton Greiner, 
and Luke Lyle discuss the hazards involved in lawn mowing equipment dur-
ing Keota Elementary’s Farm Safety Day on Thurs., Apr., 17, 2014.

	 Third graders ask questions about ATV and other farm vehicles with FFA 
members Maitland Sieren, Kelsi Sieren, Jack Eakins, and Logan Sieren on 
Farm Safety Day.

	 Pictured to the left are Cole 
Brenneman and Luke Greiner teach-
ing about grain bin safety during the 
FFA Farm Safety Day on Thursday.

	 Pictured to the right are Brooke 
Sieren, Erin Chalupa, Marty Baker, 
and Mr. Ortiz teaching the first grad-
ers how to pick out the safety haz-
ards on a model farm.

	 Residents of Maplewood Manor 
had the opportunity to play ring 
toss and win prizes with members.

Photos submitted by Deidra Baker

	 Pictured are Brittany Baumert, 
Katrina Weber, and Maggie Baker 
at the World Food Conference on 
Mon., April 14.


